
Miller-Leaman's Turbo-Disc Filter a Hit with Customers and the Environment  

Daytona Beach, Fla. - Miller-Leaman, Inc., a leader in the 
field of innovative filtration, has had great success with its 
Turbo-Disc Filter, a product that sets new standards for  
cooling towers and chilled water filtration. 
 
But don't just take it from them; listen to their customers. 
 
Kevin Becker works at QuadGraphics, a printing company 
with locations all across the U.S. 
 
"Their Turbo-Disc filter is far superior to any of the ones 
we've used in the past," Becker said. "It's been basically  
trouble-free. We monitor the system but haven't had to  
touch it all, and it's been a huge component in our success the last few years." 
 
What makes the Turbo-Disc Filter so effective? For one thing, it's highly versatile. It comes in single-pod and 
multiple pod models, and also can be engineered with and without pumps, for full-stream, side-stream and 
slip-stream applications. 
 
Second, it's highly efficient at conserving water; the Turbo-Disc Filter uses only a fraction of the backflushing 
water used by conventional sand filters, and large savings in water consumption and associated chemicals 
can be realized since no external source is needed to provide backflush water. The filter is also highly  
effective in removing organic and non-organic particulate along with light airborne contaminants, which are 
often found in cooling towers. 
 
Another way the filter is good for the environment is it provides a smaller installation carbon footprint,  
which helps lead to lower installation costs. The Turbo-Disc Filter also improves heat transfer, resulting in a 
reduction in energy costs, and as Becker said, it cuts maintenance costs dramatically by decreasing  
downtime for cleaning and repair. There are no filters to replace or nor parts to change out, making the  
Turbo-Disc Filter a very attractive option for companies. 
 
Miller-Leaman has been around since 1991, and at its 52,000 square foot headquarters in Daytona Beach, 
Fla. Miller-Leaman manufactures many standard and custom design filtration products.  
 
For more info on the Turbo-Disc Filter, or on any Miller-Leaman product, contact the company at  
1-800-881-0320, e-mail them at sales@millerleaman.com, and visit their website at www.millerleaman.com.  
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